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Friday 4th February 2022 
Newsletter 14 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Thank You to Team Loxley! 
After the pandemic hitting staffing at our school relatively lightly for a while, we have, in the last two weeks, been 
very much affected by the Omicron variant. We have, however, managed not to close any classes. I have been very 
pleased with the learning that has taken place whilst we have been covering for absent staff and how settled and 
calm the atmosphere in school has been. I want to say a massive thank you to staff in school who have stepped up 
and in many cases changed plans to cover at the last minute. I also want to thank those staff liaising and planning 
from home. I’m sure you’ll join me in wishing the staff whose health has been considerably affected by the virus, the 
very best for their recovery. 
 

Year 3 Roman Day 
“Ave’ “ to our Year 3s!  Our Y3 class have been loving their Roman Day today! From designing and making their own 
clay oil lamps to creating Roman dances, they have had a great day of learning. Thanks very much to Miss Village and 
Mrs D for all the work they have put into to the day. A big thank you also goes out to parents for organising all the 
costumes! 
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Y6 Boys’ Football Next Wednesday 
I just wanted to take this opportunity to remind the parents of the boys in the Year 6 football team that next 
Wednesday, straight after school, we have matches at Wisewoood Sports Centre. A letter has been sent out already. 
I’m very much looking forward to it. Come on you Loxley Arrows! 
 

Half Term starts Saturday February 12th 
Please remember that next week is the last week of this half term. School starts again on Monday 21st February. 
Thank you. 
 

Year 5 Enrichment Project 
Our Year 5s have a wealth of knowledge about World War 2 and how it affected peoples’ lives. They have shown 
great interest in the topic and have all made excellent enrichment artefacts. I have been so impressed with the class 
-  as has Mr Eaton. Thank you parents for your fantastic continuing support. 
 

 
Kind regards, 

 
James Connolly 


